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Attendees: Kristina Drum, Bo Scott, Kyle Houser, Jennifer West, Sara Ruholl 

Minutes 
 

 
 

Agenda Item:  Updates 

Laundry Days: The team discussed scheduling and organizing recurring laundry days, with plans to 
hold four events per year and seek business sponsorships. The first laundry day of the next fiscal year will 
be held on July 16th from 1-5 PM in Marshall. This laundry day is covered, but we will be asking for 
sponsorships for the next three laundry days. We plan to host four over the next fiscal year on the third 
Wednesday on the third month from 1-5 p.m.  

Clark-Cumberland Event Planning Discussion: The group discussed plans for upcoming events in 
Clark and Cumberland counties, which will be separating into two separate ROSC councils pending 
funding for the next fiscal year. They agreed to keep the candlelight vigil and recovery picnic as 
combined events, with the vigil scheduled for August 29th from 7:00-8:00 PM at the Clark County 
pavilion, despite concerns about football game scheduling conflicts. The group decided to maintain the 
picnic in Clark County due to its convenient location and good attendance from Cumberland residents. 

Neoga Bowling Event: The group discussed planning a bowling event in Neoga, aiming for a date in late 
July (likely the 26th) from 10am to 12pm, with Kristina tasked to contact the venue to confirm their 
ability to host outside regular business hours.  

Vigil and Narcan Distribution Planning: The group discussed organizing a vigil in Marshall, with Kyle 
expressing preference for the gazebo at the courthouse. They reviewed current Narcan distribution 
locations across different counties, including libraries, pharmacies, and businesses, and discussed 
expanding to new venues like the Kelly Bar and Grill. The conversation concluded with a discussion 
about shifting focus from community trainings to larger organizations like Evapco for Narcan training 
opportunities. 

Next Steps: 

• Kristina to contact the bowling alley in Neoga about hosting an event on July 26th from 
10 AM to 12 PM. 

• Kyle to create a flyer for the upcoming laundry days. 
• Kyle to inquire about using the gazebo at the courthouse in Marshall for the candlelight 

vigil. 
• Kristina to ask Bobby about her idea for the candlelight vigil location in Marshall. 



• Kristina to reserve the park for the recovery picnic on September 13th. 
• Team to seek out more businesses willing to have Narcan boxes available. 
• Kristina to follow up with the Evapco contact about second chance employment and 

potential Narcan training. 
• Sara to provide Kristina with the name of the Evapco contact. 
• Team to consider approaching larger organizations and businesses for Narcan training 

sessions. 

Next Meeting: July 29th at 5:00 PM 
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